
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 9:13 AM 
To: ablutstein@arsquared.com 
Subject: response to public records request 
 
Dear Mr. Blutstein,  
 
I write in response to your public record act request dated May 2, 2016.  This office does not have 
records responsive to your request.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
 


